December is here, and now
that the Holiday Season is upon
us, we all look forward to time and

fellowship with family and friends.
The Office of lEnVironment, Safety
and Health wonlld like to share
some tips and ideas, to help make
this joyous season a safe and
happy one for you and your
loved ones.




